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ITEMS FILED FOR THE PUBLIC RECORD 
 
Letters from Boards, Commissions, and Committees 
 
Letters from the Public 
 

1. Letter from Ruth Hardin, dated January 13, 2022, regarding: An Ounce of Prevention. 

2. Letter from Micah Mok, dated January 13, 2022, regarding: You, Tamien Park, and 
Angela Barreras. 

3. Letter from Alexandrea Alphonso, dated January 17, 2022, regarding: California 
Guaranteed Health Care For All Memorandum. 

4. Letter from Barbara MacNeil, dated January 18, 2022, regarding: Regarding Council 
meeting on 1/11/22 Item 2.15 21-2654. 

5. Letter from Barbara MacNeil, dated January 18, 2022, regarding: Regarding Extension of 
AB 361. 

6. Letter from Tatiana Villaseñor Carrillo, dated January 18, 2022, regarding: Letter From 
the Public Open Forum. 

 
 
 
 ____________________________ 
  Toni J. Taber, CMC  
  City Clerk 
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Fw: An Ounce of Prevention

Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 1/14/2022 8:36 AM
To:  Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

1 attachments (469 KB)
America Rodriguez.pdf;

From: Gregory, Barbara <Barbara.Gregory@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 5:01 PM 
To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Fw: An Ounce of Preven�on

Thank You,

Barb Gregory    
Analyst II
Office of the City Clerk 
200 E Santa Clara St FL T-14 
San Jose, C-A 95112
408-535-1272 Fax: 408-292-6207
e-mail: barbara.gregory@sanjoseca.gov

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: Ruth Hardin <
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 1:50 PM 
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1
<district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4
<District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7
<District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10
<District10@sanjoseca.gov>;  <  City Clerk
<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: An Ounce of Preven�on

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Public Record: 1
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[External Email]

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a life long resident of San Jose, I care deeply about my neighbors.  I consider the kids of the Washington
community my neighbors.  Project:Activate is important for the well-being of families that so often receive the short
end of the stick due to financial resources.  This is a pretty simple request. The positive impact this will have on these
children's physical, and perhaps more importantly, mental health is immeasurable. Please help nourish the amazing
work being done through Healing Grove by opening up these public spaces for the kids that need it most.

Thank you for your service to our beautiful community,
Ruth Hardin

Project:Activate is an initiative by Healing Grove Health Center to offer a sports program to low income children and
youth in the Washington community. In order for this initiative to be successful, we need access to the public open
spaces in our community: Tamien Park, the Washington Elementary turf field, and the Washington United Youth
Center. I'm writing this letter on behalf of America Rodriguez, and I'm asking that you listen and respond to the
request of this community. You can find a translated copy of the letter below, and view the original handwritten letter
attached. You can learn more about the initiative at https://healinggrove.org/activate.

Dear Mayor Sam Licardo, Councillors of the City, and San Jose Parks, Recreation & Neighborhood
Services, Director Jon Cicirelli,

My name is America Rodriguez and I am a San Jose City resident. I have two requests that need
immediate attention.

The Tamien Park grass field needs to be restored in order for it to grow better. It is so dry. I request that

city hall give the local community priority in order to make a park's reservation. 

Some time ago I was going to walk to the park and I saw that the grass had been deteriorating. I have

also seen that they do not give it proper maintenance and last Friday I noticed that there were bottles of

liquor thrown on the benches.

I would like to see priority given to us community members to have access to the park, as many times

other people outside of our area are given access. Thank you very much for your attention, God bless

you.

Sincerely,

 America Rodriguez

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhealinggrove.org%2Factivate&data=04%7C01%7Ccity.clerk%40sanjoseca.gov%7C5c225a8f9a624772807508d9d6decc39%7C0fe33be061424f969b8d7817d5c26139%7C1%7C0%7C637777074822861027%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ALZNby5tfd6e5WJlFui1u%2FPKh6F%2F4rCKmOqvCCMv6I8%3D&reserved=0
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Fw: You, Tamien Park, and Angela Barreras

Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 1/14/2022 8:36 AM
To:  Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Gregory, Barbara <Barbara.Gregory@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 5:00 PM 
To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Fw: You, Tamien Park, and Angela Barreras

Thank You,

Barb Gregory    
Analyst II
Office of the City Clerk 
200 E Santa Clara St FL T-14 
San Jose, C-A 95112
408-535-1272 Fax: 408-292-6207
e-mail: barbara.gregory@sanjoseca.gov

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: Micah Mok <
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 4:17 PM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo
<TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2
<District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5
<District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 <District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8
<district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov>;

 <
Subject: You, Tamien Park, and Angela Barreras

Some people who received this message don't often get email from  Learn why
this is important

Dear Mayor and City Council,

Public Record: 2
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

My name is Micah Mok. I am a high school senior, deeply involved with Healing Grove Health Center
and their outreach in the Washington-Guadalupe neighborhood. Project:Activate is extremely timely.
My family and I play basketball, walk our dog, or bike daily at our nearby park; Tamien park should be
a place for those of the Washington-Guadalupe neighborhood as well. 

Project:Activate is an initiative by Healing Grove Health Center to offer a sports program to low
income children and youth in the Washington community. In order for this initiative to be successful,
we need access to the public open spaces in our community: Tamien Park, the Washington
Elementary turf field, and the Washington United Youth Center. I'm writing this letter on behalf of
Angela Barreas, and I'm asking that you listen and respond to the request of this community. You can
find a transcribed copy of the letter below, and view the original handwritten letter attached. You can
learn more about the initiative at https://healinggrove.org/activate.

To: San Jose City
From: Angela Barreras
RE: Tamien Park

I am a high schooler writing to encourage the City of San Jose to address two problems at
Tamien Park:

1. The Tamien Park grass needs to be fixed
2. Change the Tamien Park reservation process so that people in our immediate area
get priority for reservation.

Access to Tamien is important because children, including me, want to play sports; as soccer
and have fun.

Sincerely,
Angela Barreas

Thank you for allowing me to forward this message,

Best,
Micah

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhealinggrove.org%2Factivate&data=04%7C01%7Ccity.clerk%40sanjoseca.gov%7Ca459d9a7bbe5494c068f08d9d6f359eb%7C0fe33be061424f969b8d7817d5c26139%7C1%7C0%7C637777163095583259%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2BApSxyINt%2FwTZoQdAt1Fae1b6IfknTnhizRsJmwNq3w%3D&reserved=0
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Fw: California Guaranteed Health Care For All Memorandum

Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>
Tue 1/18/2022 6:59 AM
To:  Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Gregory, Barbara <Barbara.Gregory@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 6:43 AM 
To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Fw: California Guaranteed Health Care For All Memorandum

Thank You,

Barb Gregory    
Analyst II
Office of the City Clerk 
200 E Santa Clara St FL T-14 
San Jose, C-A 95112
408-535-1272 Fax: 408-292-6207
e-mail: barbara.gregory@sanjoseca.gov

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: Alexandrea Alphonso <
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 1:42 PM 
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1
<district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3
<district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6
<district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 <District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9
<district9@sanjoseca.gov> 
Cc: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>;  <
Subject: California Guaranteed Health Care For All Memorandum

Some people who received this message don't often get email from  Learn why
this is important

To: The Honorable San Jose Councilmembers, 

Public Record: 3
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

On Tuesday, November 30, 2021, we urge you to vote for Councilmember 
Carrasco’s memorandum in support of AB 1400, the California Guaranteed Health 
Care for All Act (CalCare).

Thank you,

Alexandrea Alphonso 
San Jose, 95121
--  
~Alexandrea (Drea) Alphonso ✨🌻🤗 
IG: alexandreaja22@
Linkedin: program manager, google

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Falexandreaja22%2F%3Fhl%3Den&data=04%7C01%7Ccity.clerk%40sanjoseca.gov%7Cb12a1c35309446d14c4c08d9da023f53%7C0fe33be061424f969b8d7817d5c26139%7C1%7C0%7C637780525467594307%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=dh%2Fg6dQRfc7wTa5aGV6r0kdsbytVhp2Jpu%2FEMKctti8%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fin%2Falexandrea-alphonso%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ccity.clerk%40sanjoseca.gov%7Cb12a1c35309446d14c4c08d9da023f53%7C0fe33be061424f969b8d7817d5c26139%7C1%7C0%7C637780525467594307%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=ysqhI1tiFPMhE%2BCjNriU1I93nbZDA3sgrxUlCBUYOWA%3D&reserved=0


1/20/22, 10:17 AM Mail - Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov/inbox/id/AAQkADhhYzk3NTk1LTBmZDAtNDc4Yi1hN2Q0LTZjNmZjNTk5MT… 1/1

[External Email]
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Fw: Regarding Council meeting on 1/11/22 Item 2.15 21-2654

Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>
Tue 1/18/2022 12:14 PM
To:  Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Barb MacNeil <
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 12:07 PM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo
<TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Regarding Council mee�ng on 1/11/22 Item 2.15 21-2654

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

2.15 21-2654 Recommendation:
Extension of AB 361 Implementation to Allow Teleconferenced Public Meetings to Continue through
February 10, 2022 during the Governor’s Proclaimed COVID State of Emergency.  

We fully support the City of San Jose Council meetings to be done virtually with one change.  We feel
it is important to be able to see each of you Council members and the Mayor as you sit at your desks
during each of the meetings just as we do when you are in the Council chamber.  You did it when you
first began holding Council meetings virtually and you can do it now.  Transparency is the key factor in
making this request and we are not the first ones to ask for this.  

Thanking you all in advance of upcoming meetings.

Barbara MacNeil  

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail for iPhone 

Public Record: 4

http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
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[External Email]

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Fw: Regarding Extension of AB 361

Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>
Tue 1/18/2022 2:02 PM
To:  Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 1:49 PM 
To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: FW: Regarding Extension of AB 361

From: Barb MacNeil <
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 1:35 PM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Regarding Extension of AB 361

2.15 21-2654 Recommenda�on:
Extension of AB 361 Implementa�on to Allow Teleconferenced Public Mee�ngs to Con�nue through February 10,
2022 during the Governor’s Proclaimed COVID State of Emergency.  

We fully support the City of San Jose Council mee�ngs to be done virtually with one change.  We feel it is
important to be able to see each of you Council members and the Mayor as you sit at your desks during each of
the mee�ngs just as we do when you are in the Council chamber.  You did it when you first began holding Council
mee�ngs virtually and you can do it now.  Transparency is the key factor in making this request and we are not the
first ones to ask for this.  

Thanking you all in advance of upcoming mee�ngs.

Barbara MacNeil 

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Public Record: 5
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Fw: Letter From the Public Open Forum

Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>
Tue 1/18/2022 12:33 PM
To:  Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Gregory, Barbara <Barbara.Gregory@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:38 AM 
To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Fw: Le�er From the Public Open Forum

I think this is for you  Sorry my Spanish is not so good

Thank You,

Barb Gregory    
Analyst II
Office of the City Clerk 
200 E Santa Clara St FL T-14 
San Jose, C-A 95112
408-535-1272 Fax: 408-292-6207
e-mail: barbara.gregory@sanjoseca.gov

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: Ta�ana Villaseñor Carrillo <
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 10:05 AM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Le�er From the Public Open Forum

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Buen día mi nombre es Monica Gutierrez y soy una mamá activa de Rocketship Mateo Sheedy , el pasado 10 de Mayo cuando hibamos a cruzar la calle para dejar amis hijos ala
escuela RMS ,  mis 3 hijos y yo estuvimos apunto de ser arrolados por un conductor que no respeto el STOP que se encuentra en la esquina de las calles Virginia y Locust,
anteriormente teníamos una luz de cruze peatonal pero fue removida y se pusieron 4 STOP , esto en ves de ayudar al cruze nos puso en peligro alas familias, pues somos
varias las que hemos tenido incidentes, un grupo de padres comenzamos a pedir reuniones con el departamento de trafico , y con usted , ya nos reunimos con el departamento
de tráfico , nos han dicho que x ley con 4 STOP no podemos regresar la luz por eso  los padres pedimos una luz de cruce o un STOP CON LUCES necesitamos que cuando
cruzamos la intersección loa conductores capte la atención que estamos cruzando, muchas familias, peatones y estudiantes de las escuelas Sagrado Corazon, Notredame, 
Washington, Garden y CET utilizamos este cruze, espero una respuesta por que sería muy lamentable que tenga que pasar una tragedia para que seamos escuchados, muchas
gracias por su tiempo.

-- 
Tatiana Villaseñor Carrillo
Educational Organizer
San José GCE Team
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